The Town of Englewood Board of Commission met Monday June 8th, 2020 at 6:00 pm at the Englewood Municipal Building in a regular scheduled meeting. 
Call to Order  
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Jason Hitt.
Roll Call
Roll call was given by City Recorder Angie Napier with Mayor Jason Hitt, Commissioner Glenn Perrine, and Commissioner Dwayne Arrowood present. Vice Mayor Shawn Martin and Commissioner Tim Casteel were both absent. 
Invocation/Pledge of Allegiance 
Mayor Jason Hitt gave Invocation followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
Communications from the Mayor
There were no communications from the mayor.
Commissioner Reports
There were no Commissioner Reports.
Final Reading of Ordinance No. 06-09-20-121; an Ordinance of The Town of Englewood, Tennessee, adopting the annual budget and tax rate for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2020
A motion was made by Commissioner Arrowood to approve Ordinance No. 06-09-20-121 seconded by Commissioner Perrine; All ayes. 
First Reading of Ordinance No. 06-08-20-122; an Ordinance to adopt the City of Etowah, Tennessee’s tiny house ordinance. 
 A motion was made by Commissioner Perrine, seconded by Commissioner Arrowood; all ayes.
First Reading of Ordinance No. 06-08-20-123; an Ordinance to amend the official zoning ordinance to set minimum square footage requirements for residential structures in the residential zoning districts in the Town of Englewood, Tennessee
  A motion was made by Commissioner Perrine, seconded by Mayor Hitt; all ayes.
Approval of May 2020 Minutes
A motion was made to approve the May 2020 Minutes by Commissioner Dwayne Arrowood, seconded by Mayor Jason Hitt; all ayes.
Beth Sizemore- Englewood Water Tower Committee 
Beth Sizemore gave an update on the progress being made by the Englewood Water Tower Committee. 
Police Department Report 
N/A
Fire Department Report
Fire Chief Billy Roach was on a call so Mayor Jason Hitt gave the Fire Department Report. 
Library Report
Jeanne Nichols gave the updates on the library. 
Any other Business to Legally Come Before the Board
Beth Sizemore expressed her concerns about the trees being cut down at the Englewood Sewer Plant next to house. She does not want them removed. 
Brittany Freeman notified the board that there was debris in the roadway on Davis Street that needed cleaned up and ask about the current status of the Englewood Gas system and the gas service availability fee. 
Adjournment
Commissioner Dwayne Arrowood made a motion to adjourn the meeting seconded by Mayor Hitt; all ayes. 
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